HEBRON TOWN COUNCIL
HEBRON UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION
MINUTES OF MARCH 22, 2021
SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

A special Hebron Town Council meeting was held on March 22, 2021 at 7:08 p.m. via Zoom.

The meeting was called to order by President Dave Peeler. In attendance were Todd Adamczyk,
Justin Albright (joined at 7:15 p.m.), Kevin Joseph, Dave Peeler, John Spinks, Jr. and Jamie
Uzelac.

WESSLER CONTRACT

There was a short discussion on the Wessler Contract for Professional Services for Sanitary
Sewer & Drinking Water Extension Study. This study will consist of determining the feasibility
and requirements for extending existing sanitary sewers and water mains to serve future
developments. This contract had Ted Fitzgerlad’s and Randy Decker’s blessing. Councilman
Spinks motioned to accept the Wessler proposal with the cost not to exceed $28,000.00 .
Councilman Joseph seconded, carried 4-0. Councilman Albright was not in attendance for this
vote.

A rate study proposal from London Witte Group was discussed.

Dave informed the other Councilmen about a letter from he received from Congressman Mrvan
concerning money available for projects. He is allowed 10 projects per year. Dave met with
Mary Jane, Randy and Jamie about submitting a project. Project is due April 9t and we should
know if we received it by April 15,

Councilman Joseph motioned to adjourn the meeting Councilman Spinks seconded the motion,
motion carried 5-0. Meeting was adjourned at 7:18.

Respectfully submitted,
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